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January 18, 2006 

Dr. R. Wayne Branch 
President 
Clark College 
1800 E. McLoughlin Blvd. 
Vancouver, WA 98663 

Dear President Branch: 

On behalf of the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities, I am pleased to inform 
you that the progress report submitted by Clark College was accepted. The Commission was 
satisfied with the progress made regarding Recommendations I and 2 of the fall 2003 Regular 
Interim Evaluation Report and with the College's review of its Associate of Applied Science in 
Paramedicine program. These matters were the subject of Commission correspondence dated 
August 31, 2005. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have questions.

Best wishes for a rewarding year. 

Sincerely, 

 
Sandra E. Elman 
President 

SEE:rb 

cc Ms. Candy Bennett, Executive Dean of Planning and Advancement 


